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Thursday 6th May 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
First of all, thank you very much for your support during the last three days.  It has 
been a challenging period for all involved, but we are pleased to report an 
outcome.   
 
Several teams of engineers have been deployed by Severn Trent over the period of 
time that has elapsed since our first dip in water pressure on Tuesday morning.  They 
worked with our estates team to ensure that the unacceptable loss of water 
pressure that we experienced first on Tuesday is now resolved.  I am pleased to say 
that they found a solution and our mains water pressure is back up to its usual 
capacity.   
 
Therefore, from Friday 7th May 2021, we will be reopening physically to all students 
as normal.  Whilst we are proud of the Live Lessons we deliver through our Distance 
Learning Curriculum, we recognise that there is no substitute for face-to-face 
provision and we look forward to welcoming all students back on site for their full 
curriculum. 
 
We are continuing to work with Severn Trent to ensure that we mitigate against any 
issues like this moving forwards.   
 
Once again, I would like to reiterate our thanks for all your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr Bradnick-Thompson 
Acting Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


